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COSMETOLOGY LICENSURE EXEMPTION S.B. 751 (S-1): 
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Senate Bill 751 (Substitute S-1 as reported)  

Sponsor:  Senator Marty Knollenberg 

Committee:  Regulatory Reform 

 

CONTENT 

 

The bill would amend Article 12 (Cosmetology) of the Occupational Code to do the following:  

 

-- Exempt from licensing requirements a cosmetology student performing shampoo services 

in a cosmetology establishment if the student met certain education requirements and the 

establishment had obtained a letter containing certain information from the student's 

school of cosmetology.  

-- Specify that a student could perform shampooing services without a license for 30 days 

after he or she was scheduled to graduate from a school of cosmetology.  

-- Require a cosmetology establishment that employed a student to perform shampoo 

services to maintain certain records and give the Department of Licensing and Regulatory 

Affairs access to them.  

-- Require a cosmetology establishment to ensure that a student did not perform 

cosmetology services other than shampoo services, and require a licensed cosmetologist 

to be present in the establishment while the student was performing shampoo services. 

 

MCL 339.1203a Legislative Analyst:  Stephen Jackson 

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

 

The bill would have no fiscal impact on State or local government.  

 

Date Completed:  3-21-18 Fiscal Analyst:  Elizabeth Raczkowski 

 

 

 

http://www.senate.michigan.gov/sfa

